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There is no reason to change Oregon voters from mail in voting which has worked 

beautifully for decades in our state. The Republican Party of Medford is only 

concerned with suppressing voters’ rights by making it more difficult to vote. We do 

not want in person voting & will fight this disgusting & oppressive voting bill.  


